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25 Adelaide St. E 
Suite 1602 
Toronto ON, M5C 3A1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 5 2012 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Renewed Regulatory Framework (“RRFE”) 
Board File Nos.: EB-2010-0377, EB-2010-0378, EB-2010-0379, EB-2011-0004 and 
EB-2011-0043 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli, 
 
Further to the Board’s invitation letter of October 30, I am pleased to say that APPrO 
plans to participate in the Working Group on Regional Infrastructure Planning during the 
next phase of the Renewed Regulatory Framework proceeding. 
 
I trust you have seen the related exchange between Rob Cary and the Board confirming 
that he is able and available to represent APPrO on the Working Group, subject to 
certain conditions. 
 
We look forward to receiving further information on the process and to providing 
substantive input as the proceeding unfolds. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jake Brooks 
Executive Director 


